
LEMOORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

PRESS RELEASE

On April 2nd, 2016 at approximately 12:30 pm an attempted robbery was reported to the 
Lemoore Police Department. 

A 22 year old male victim reported that on April 1st, at approximately 10:30pm he was 
delivering a pizza in the 500 block of Lombardy Ln. The victim had delivered a pizza to a
residence and returned to his vehicle where he was physically assaulted. An unknown 
white male adult approached the victim and punched him once in the face. The suspect 
then tried to take an empty pizza delivery bag from the victim. The victim and suspect 
struggled over the pizza delivery bag and during this time the victim punched the suspect 
in the face. The suspect then fled the scene last seen running eastbound on Lombardy Ln. 

The suspect was described as an adult white male in his early 30's. The suspect was 
approximately 5ft 9in tall, very thin build, dirty blonde hair, and dressed in a baggy red 
and black plaid shirt. The suspect also had a small tattoo on his neck and may possibly 
have a cut to his face as a result of being punched by the victim.  

Anyone with information regarding this case is asked to call the Lemoore Police 
Department, Officer Hopper. (559) 924-9574


